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The Illinois Chamber's Reaction to
Mayor-Elect Brandon Johnson's Address

The Illinois business community stands ready to work with Mayor-
Elect Johnson to achieve our shared goals of a vibrant Chicago.

We look forward to working with Johnson on developing specific
proposals for job growth and economic development within the state.
This can be achieved through bipartisan cooperation that balances the
needs of the citizens of Chicago with measures promoting a strong
business climate, enhancing the city’s role as an economic engine
that is so important to the prosperity of the state of Illinois. 
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